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Learning, Growing, and Working Together 

 
Yonkwateweyenhstónhatye, 

Yonkwatehyaróntye, táhnon 

Skátne Yonkwayotátye 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK 
Hello Everyone...please visit our school website at http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/princeofwales/, you will see the 
daily announcements and be able to subscribe to the website to stay up to date on current events. 

 
SCHOOL COUNCIL 
Our next meeting will be Monday, April  24, 2017 at 9:15 a.m.  All are welcome to attend.  
 

HOME AND SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 
We now have a Home and School Association.  Meetings take place every first Monday of the month begin-
ning at 9:15 a.m.in the school’s nutrition room. 
 

AFTER SCHOOL ART PROGRAM 
Our Home and School Association welcomes you to the after school art program, every 
Monday beginning February 27 from 3:30 to 5:00 p.m., so please attend the after school art 
program on Mondays from 3:30 to 5:00 p.m., to create a beautiful work of art for yourself. 
 

BULLYING WORKSHOP 
What Parents Need to Know: Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board is committed to making all schools 
caring and safe places to learn. Our first strategic priority, Positive Culture and Well-being, includes a focus 
on equity, inclusion, mental health and well-being, safety and acceptance of all staff, students, families and 
community partners. 
“Bullying hurts everyone, whether you are a child, parent or teacher” 
This Workshop will Explore:  

 Bullying Basics & Forms of Bullying 
 The Safe Schools Act 
 Safe and Accepting School Board Policies 
 Bullying and the Law 

Target: Parents, Caregivers, and Community Partners 
Cost: Free 
Date: Thursday, March 2, 2017 
Time: 4:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
Location: Prince of Wales School 
 

MARCH BREAK 
Our break will take place from March 13—17.  School will be closed to all.  School will resume on Monday 
March 20 beginning at 8:40 a.m. 
 
 

BREAKFAST PROGRAM 
We are asking for parent volunteers for our breakfast program.  You can volunteer any day of the week from 
8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. or anytime you can offer.  Please be reminded, you will need a vulnerable screening 
check completed. Our School Council will pay for you vulnerable screening check. 


